
  

 

 

 
  Friday 15th December 2017 

 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We`ve had a very eventful week in school. On Monday some of 

the local nurseries came to watch Reception classes perform the 

nativity play “Why Me?” On Tuesday RR performed the Nativity  

and RU performed it on Wednesday, for their parents. They 

were absolutely amazing. The children certainly did us all proud. 

They showed us the true meaning of Christmas. 

On Friday, Year 1 performed “The Jolly Christmas Postman” .It 

was a wonderful performance with great acting, singing and 

dancing. 

Once again we say thank-you to our wonderful PTFA for 

organising not one, but two, Breakfasts with Santa. We were 

even honoured with the presence of the man himself! 

Our choir which includes pupils and staff, performed Christmas 

carols at Waterloo Rugby Club, St.Judes Home and at school. 

They have certainly spread joy with their wonderful voices. A 

huge thank-you to Mr Dolan for leading them, as well as writing 

the plays for Reception and Year 1 this year. 

Mrs Pritchard, Mr Hampson and I went to see Mr McQueen this 

week. He is feeling better and misses us all. We will keep you 

informed as to when he is well enough to come back to work. In 

the meantime thank-you for all the support you have given us 

this term, in his absence. 

Dear Children,  

It really has been a great week in school!  We`ve seen some 

fantastic performances by Reception classes and Year 1, haven`t 

we? I know older brothers and sisters were very proud. 

Anyone worked out my puzzle yet? I have another one this 

week…and I`m going to tell you the answer again! What you have 

to do is work out how I know. Here we go… Think of a number, 

double it, add 6, now halve it, finally take away the number you 

first thought of…your answer is 3! You might be able to work it 

out after last week`s example. 

 

REMINDERS 

 Please do not bring dogs onto the playground at any time. 

We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 18th December 

 Whole school trip 

to the Cinema 

Tuesday 19th December 

 Party Day 

Wednesday 20th December 

 Break up 2:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further dates/school 

information please see our 

website 

www.ursulineprimary.co.uk 

or follow us on Twitter 

@ursulineprimary 
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 Thank-you for keeping the youngsters off the playground equipment at the end 

of the day. It really can be tricky to stay safe, as the children are coming out of 

school, if other children are in that area.  

 Parents and carers have no entitlement to take holidays during term time.  I can 

only approve these in exceptional circumstances.  Applications should include a 

written description of the circumstances.  Being taken out of school at any 

time is an obstacle to children making progress and should be avoided. 

 Please do not park on or stop at the yellow zig-zags during the times stated on 

the road side sign.  It is both dangerous and irresponsible.    

 Remember to use the voluntary one way system in the mornings and at the end 

of the day.  

 You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary do not bring dogs onto the 

playground 

                          

 

Our new App is available from the bottom of our Home Page 

(www.ursulineprimary.co.uk). Follow the links to your own App store. 

 

 

Thank you, as ever, for your continued support. 

 

 

Chris Chai 

Acting Head Teacher 

http://www.ursulineprimary.co.uk/

